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I do believe that privatising our public prisons will not serve the general community. We will lose 
transparency and accountability. Job losses will be inevitable and therefore am absolutely 
against the sell off. Does our government really want to escape the responsibility and leave the 
inmates to the mercy of private contractors? What about our children? How safe will they be? I 
say no to the Prison sell off! 


